
It’s nearly time to return.  We now have 

security doors fitted on all external 

doors, therefore do not arrive for 

school before 8.30am 

 

Year 7 will enter school via the 

pedestrian gate and wait to enter 

school by the lockers. 

Year 8 will enter school by the large 

pedestrian gates and wait to enter 

school via the main door. 

Year 9 will enter via the same gate and 

walk around the back of school and wait 

in the netball courts. 

Year 10 will enter via the same gate but 

will wait in an area of the car park by the 

other bike shed. 



Year 11 will enter through the small car 

park and wait in the outdoor seating 

area outside the Drama Theatre. 

 

You’ll be asked to sanitize your hands on 

entry to the building.  There is a strictly 

NO CHEWING GUM policy, as students 

tend to stick this under desks when no 

longer required!  

 

Pupils will spend additional time with 

their form tutors helping them back into 

the school routine.   

 

Travelling to school by bus?  Make sure 

you have the SZapp on your phone.  

You’ll be sent a message daily for Track 

& Trace purposes.


